
 

Upcoming Events 
& Announcements 

NEW CLASS! 
Begins October 5 

 
Bring A Friend Week 

October 8-12 
 

Ribbon Cutting 
October 12 

 
Halloween Week 

October 24-30 
 

NO CLASS 
October 31 
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Friendly Reminders 
Monthly tuition is due by the 10th of 
each month. A $15.00 late fee will 
be added for payments received after 
the 10th of the month. Checks 
should be made payable to 
“StoneCrest Dance Center”. Enroll 
in autopay! 
 
 

Refer a Friend Program 
When a friend registers for classes 
you will receive 20% off the next 
month’s tuition. Make sure they 
mention your name! 
 
NEW CLASS! 
Spread the word! We’ve added 
Creative Movement for toddlers on 
Fridays 1:00-1:45PM! This class is a 
special 6 week session! Class will 
run October 5-November 9. 
 
Bring A Friend Week 
Ask your friends to join you in 
dance class October 8-12! Friends 
are able to take any classes you take 
through the week.  
 
Ribbon Cutting 
Join us for our ribbon cutting Friday 
October 12 at 10:30AM! 
 
Halloween Week 
Students can dress up in their 
Halloween costumes for class 
October 24-30. Please have them 
wear their normal dance clothes 
underneath as some classes may 
require them to remove their 
Halloween costumes.  
 
 

NO CLASS 
The studio will be closed 
Wednesday October 31 for 
Halloween. Enjoy the night off from 
classes with your families! 
 
Dancewear Exchange Program 
Do you have gently worn leotards, 
skirts/shorts, or shoes that you’ve 
outgrown? Donate them to our 
exchange program! Items will be 
available for students to take “new 
to them” items when in need. We 
are excited to continue this program 
and are grateful for all participating 
dancers who are happy to donate 
their dancewear! 
 
Birthday Shout outs! 
Happy Birthday October Dancers! 
Zailee B, Rebecca M, Katie W and 
Presleigh Y!  
 
Dancer of the Month 
Peyton Taylor – Peyton is a new 
member to our company this year 
and we are thrilled to have her! She 
is disciplined and works hard in and 
out of the classroom. Her practice 
outside of class shows and we’re 
looking forward to watching her 
have an awesome season!
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Congratulations to our 2018-2019 Company Members! We are excited to have you represent StoneCrest 
Dance Center and show off all your hard work!  

 
We are so thankful for our community that has sponsored the 2018-2019 StoneCrest Company!  

Their generosity is helping provide additional opportunities for our dancers.  
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